
THE NATIONAL COMMITTEE
NEEDS YOU

Have you ever thought you would like to be more involved in the
Association?

Do you know someone who could make a positive contribution to the Association?
If you answered YES to either of these questions then it’s time to act.

The AGM will be held in Karuah, New South Wales on the 29th -31st of March 2019 and it’s 
the time to call for Nominations for Positions on the National Committee.

For people to hold positions on the National Committee they have to be NOMINATED by 
two financial members and endorsed by the Nominee.

This is an opportunity to see new ideas and new faces on the Committee, so nominations 
for all positions are encouraged.  If you wish to be a committee member yourself, you can
let other members know and they may wish to nominate you.

There are two nomination forms on the website that should be returned by the 
15th December 2018.  This may sound a long way off it but comes around very quickly 
during the festive season.  So you don’t really have much time to nominate someone and 
have them accept.

If you need additional forms just print them off the website.  If this is difficult for you, your
Area Rep can send out extras.  Please think carefully about whom you nominate as these 
positions are important for the effective running of the Association.

All National Committee positions require a level of commitment to participate in 
decisions, attend meetings and carry out the obligations of the particular position.
As our membership is spread Australia-wide and even New Zealand, new technology such
as Skype means you won’t need to travel to a meeting if you don’t wish.  The National 
Committee can be drawn from all over Australia.

If you are interested in a position or someone contacts you indicating that they want you 
for a particular position, it would be wise to find out what it is involved before you accept 
the nomination.  You can do this by contacting Greg O’Loughlin .  We will talk to you 
about the job description and its duties.

The nominees will be published in the February 2019 Edition of Wings Magazine, so you 
will know whom you will be voting for at the AGM.

Looking forward to receiving lots of nominations.

AGA National Secretary 
PO Box 200
Rochedale QLD 4123


